
ARD SGOIL A’PHLUIC/PLOCKTON HIGH SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER—Week ending Friday 29th April 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

School is a quieter place this week with our S4-6 students on Study Leave, coming in for their exams and for Study 

Classes. We had a very enjoyable  ‘last school day’ with our Leavers last Friday and look forward to seeing them 

all at the End of Session Ceremony when we will bid them a formal farewell as they move on from school to the 

next stage in their lives. We will be planning some activities for S1-3and will keep you fully informed as the plans 

develop! Enjoy your long weekend. 

Le durachdan,   Susan Galloway 

Monday 2nd/Thursday 5th May 

Please remember that Monday 2nd May is a holiday 
and there is an In-service day on Thursday 5th May 

when the school is closed to pupils. 

SAVE THE DATE! 

END OF SESSION CEREMONY 

We are delighted to be planning for our traditional 

End of Session ceremony which will take place on 

Thursday 16th June.  

If you are the parent of a Leaver (from any year in 

S4-6), please pop the date in your Diary and we 

very much look forward to seeing you for that final 

time in school. 

APRIL 100 CLUB WINNERS 

1st – Karen Jackson 

2nd – Alison Clarke 

3rd – Krissy Lothian 

Football 

Thanks to Hector 

Finlayson, S3, 

who piped the 

teams out onto 

the pitch for last 

Friday’s tradi-

tional Staff v S6 

Football 

match—the staff 

won 4-3! 

S6 Leavers 2022: Last Fr iday was 

our Leavers’ last day before Study 

Leave. The day started with an informal 

assembly (with coffee and pastries) at 

which Timmy Currie invited the stu-

dents to start thinking about the things 

which have shaped them and the kind 

of people they want to be as they move 

on from school. We then held our tradi-

tional Staff v S6 Football match. Leav-

ers’ Hoodies should be arriving soon 

and the S6 Yearbook will be ready for 

distribution at The End of Session cere-

mony. We wish our Leavers all the best 

and look forward to seeing them in 

school for the last time on Thursday 

16th June. 
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